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Press release CSV Vicenza and Radio Vicenza
on World Health Day, unified networks will transmit the European Volunteering Song 2020 
“È il mondo che cambia… se cambi anche tu” “the world changes… if you change too”

Keep Your Voice Up by Luca Bassanese
an initiative launched by Service Center for Volunteering Vicenza and Radio Vicenza 
7 April is World Health Day, and there is no better occasion for expressing our deepest thanks to all the doctors, nurses, healthcare workers and hospital staff who are working beyond their physical and professional limits so that health care can be for everyone during this worldwide emergency.

The initiative, launched by CSV Service Center for Volunteering Vicenza and Radio Vicenza, is to have all Italian and international radio stations, television channels and press with active social media transmit, through unified networks on Tuesday 7 April at 12.00 noon, the song and video “È il mondo che cambia – Keep your voice up” by Luca Bassanese, produced with CSV Vicenza, thanks also to a contribution from the Veneto Region. The song was presented to the President of Italy Sergio Mattarella on 7 February, during the Padua European Volunteering Capital 2020 inauguration ceremony. 
The words “È il mondo che cambia… se cambi anche tu” (The world changes…if you change too) perfectly represent what each of us can do if we follow the hashtag #iorestoacasa (I stay at home); even though a sacrifice, everyone has to do it so that Covid 19 does not spread to other victims and does not lead to the collapse of the Italian and world health systems.

“Even now volunteers are on the frontline every day, helping those in need while respecting all the safety regulations, ready to donate time and commitment. Other silent heroes together with doctors, nurses, healthcare workers and hospital staff who are making the greatest sacrifice during this period. That is why we decided to propose this initiative, a song to get people thinking, and to say thank you to those who continue helping the most needy, the ill and the fragile. Our thanks, however, also go to everyone who has suspended activities, both personal and professional, so as to stop the virus from spreading. We can only do this together!” is the appeal of the President of CSV Vicenza, Mario Palano.
Rhythm, heart, faces and smiles, illustrating what pushes human beings to create communities, even from afar, like with the hashtag #restiamouniti (let’s stay together), a way of saying thanks and bringing hope.
The initiative is open to everyone. Those who want to participate should contact CSV Vicenza, either by email at ufficiostampa@csv-vicenza.org or through its social media, no later than Wednesday 1 April; they will receive graphic, video and audio material on “È il mondo che cambia – Keep your voice up”.  The video can be seen on www.csv-vicenza.org   
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